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Attention All Providers: Application Status Information Available 
Through Gabby 
Nevada Medicaid and its fiscal agent, Gainwell Technologies, would like to inform all providers that effective 
September 24, 2025, application status information can be obtained through our Interactive Voice Response (IVR) 
system, Gabby™. After “Provider” has been said, you can state the key phrase: 

• “Application status” and Gabby™ will provide the following:  
o Status  
o Last status date  
o Date received 
o Requested effective date, if applicable 
o Return to Provider (RTP) reasons, if applicable 

 




